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Welcome to our Winter edition of the C-POS newsletter.

We are delighted to share that we finished the first phase of our study after 
speaking to 106 people. These interviews have highlighted the priorities of 
children and their families, as well as health care providers and 
commissioners.

We are now looking for parents and carers to complete the next round of 
our Delphi survey to help us identify the most important questions for the  
C-POS measure – closing date 21st December 2020. Please share this link 
with the families you work with: https://smartsurvey.co.uk/s/CPOSDelphi/
Health and Social Care Professionals are also encouraged to take part using 
the link above or via the link on our Twitter: @CYP_CSI.

Together for Short Lives has been advocating for the development of some 
measures to demonstrate the impact of children’s palliative care service for 
many years, so we’re delighted that this C-POS study has been funded and 

has made such an excellent start. It’s great to be involved as part of the 
advisory group and to witness the amazing range of skills and insight that this 
group and the core research team bring to the project. We can’t wait to see 

the results of the next phase of the work!
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Welcome and Thank You:

We would like to welcome Daney Harðardóttir
(left) and Hannah Scott (right) to the C-POS
study team, who have joined us as research
assistants.

We would also like to thank Anna Roach, who
has now left the project team, for all she has
contributed to the project.

European Association of Palliative Care Conference:

In October, we presented our progress so far at the European Association 

for Palliative Care Conference and were awarded "1 of the 3 Best Poster

Abstracts in this Category" for our Systematic Review poster.

Interview Update:

In the first phase of our study, we spoke to 26 children and young people (CYP), 40 
parents and carers, 13 siblings, 15 health and social care professionals (HSCP), and 
12 commissioners. The interviews highlight the priorities held by children and 
young people, with life threatening and life limiting conditions, and their families as 
well as the wider health and social care teams and commissioners that work to 
support them.

These priorities fall into five core categories: physical symptoms, emotional and 
psychological concerns, social and practical factors, spiritual/existential issues,                                          
and normalcy. 

The results of this phase of the study have informed the first round of our Delphi 
study to help generate the items to be included in the final C-POS measure.
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Contacts: 

Professor Richard Harding: Principal Investigator: pa-richardharding@kcl.ac.uk

Lucy Coombes: PhD Student: lucy.coombes@kcl.ac.uk

Dr Debbie Braybrook: Research Associate: debbie.braybrook@kcl.ac.uk

Daney Harðardóttir: Research Assistant: daney.haroardottir@kcl.ac.uk

Hannah Scott: Research Assistant: hannah.m.scott@kcl.ac.uk

@CYP_CSI

Steering group: Dr AK Anderson, Lydia Bate, Professor Myra Bluebond-
Langner, Dr Katherine Bristowe, Dr Rachel Burman, Lizzie Chambers, Professor 
Sir Alan Craft, Dr Finella Craig, Professor Julia Downing, Dr Clare Ellis-Smith, 
Professor Bobbie Farsides, Professor Lorna Fraser, Professor Sara Fovargue, Dr 
Ann Goldman, Jane Green, Julie Hall-Carmichael, Professor Irene Higginson, Dr 
Michelle Hills, Dr Jo Laddie, Angela Logun, Dr Steve Marshall, Dr Linda Maynard, 
Professor Fliss Murtagh, Dr Eve Namisango, Dr Sue Picton, Anna Roach, Dr Pat 
Sartori, Professor Gao Wei

Steering Group:

We held our third steering group meeting virtually in November 2020. This meeting 
gave us the opportunity to discuss the findings from our interviews, systematic 
review, and round 1 of our Delphi study and make important decisions related to 
the design of the C-POS measure.

Cognitive Interviews:

We are now entering Phase 2 of the C-POS study which involves testing the 
measure to ensure it measures the priorities highlighted by our key stakeholders as 
it should. To do this we will be conducting cognitive interviews with children, young 
people, and their parents and carers. We are expecting these to commence in the 
new year across 6 sites.

The Great Ormond Street Young People’s Advisory Group have provided very 
helpful feedback on the pre-interview documentation and we have made changes 
in response to their suggestions.
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